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Thank-you for your letter of the 4th May 22 in respect of the Sunnica application and
their request to delay the process. I believe that in making their application they agreed to
abide by the timetable of events. It now seems that the 'due diligence' by Sunnica has not
been sufficiently thorough. Not only will this change delay the whole process but possibly
establish the precedent for further changes and delays.
I do not think that the Preliminary meeting should be delayed.
There should not be any change from the agreed timetable.

Regards
Jean Mullin




